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Greetings!

With spring break beginning March 9, 2020, many of you may be traveling across the country
or internationally. With the COVID-19 outbreak, please review hacc.edu/Coronavirus for
updated information and traveling precautions.

HACC cares for you and your family. Stay healthy and educate yourself on the latest COVID-
19 updates by referring to reliable sources like the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention,
World Health Organization and Pennsylvania Department of Health.
If you have questions, please contact askHR@hacc.edu.

Thank you!
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